
Br Appointment

January 22, 1979

Central Intelligence Agency 
Washington, D. C. 20505

In reply to your letter of January 17, 1979 would 
advise, as I am the only living member of the 
original team involved in the research at 
I feel it my duty to relate whatever my r 
tion serves me in this matter. X do not have 
any material data, but would be pleased to talk 
with a representative of your agency, if this can 
be arranged.

ecollec-

Yours truly.


